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Dear Parents,

The Early Years team would love to celebrate the month of
December with BookVent!

The purpose of BookVent will be to celebrate each day in
December with a story and to develop reading for pleasure.

We ask you and your child to wrap one of their pre-loved books
which they would love to share with their class friends. Each day
a new book will be unwrapped and shared with the class during
story time. Your book will be returned once it has been read.

Please can you bring in your wrapped book on Monday 5th

December to your child’s classroom. Ensure your child’s book is

labelled with their name.

We look forward to all the exciting stories ahead.

Thank you for your support

The Early Years Team


